For Immediate Release-May 11, 2020
THE CITY OF GOLDTHWAITE PLANS TO RE-OPEN LOBBY ACCESS EFFECTIVE MAY 19TH
Goldthwaite, Texas.    Effective May 19th the City hall lobby will re-open subject to following the recommended guidelines and rules currently in effect.  Only two customers can be present in the lobby at a time while maintaining the appropriate distance.  The City will also mark locations on the sidewalk outside the entry way door to permit the proper distances for those waiting to access the lobby.  The drop box and other payment options will continue to be available subject to the procedures established when we closed the office to foot traffic.  For cash customers utilizing the drop box, any change due back will be applied to your account.  In addition, utility customers can sign up for monthly bank draft.  Credit and debit card transactions are charged a 3% service fee.  To mail a payment, please send to City of Goldthwaite, PO Box 450, Goldthwaite, TX 76844.  To phone in a payment please call 325-648-3186.  To pay online, please have your account number and bill amount ready and log onto visitgoldthwaite.com.
The Welcome Center and Airport terminal will reopen on May 19th as well.

“Thank you to all of our citizens for your efforts to comply with all the directives regarding proper behavior during these challenging times.  We must not let our guard down and continue to follow the recommended policies and procedures to insure we remain healthy and can continue to open more facilities,” said Mayor Mike McMahan.
If you are feeling ill, the guidelines state you should contact your primary care provider.
The Texas Department of State Health Services has a website with the most up to date information regarding conditions and recommendations in the State of Texas.  The website is DSHS.Texas.gov.  In addition Gov. Abbott’s website has additional information regarding the re-opening of Texas.
For questions about this release please contact City Manager Robert Lindsey at 325-648-3186.
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